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 N J Norris INT2015/3530/P 20/07/2015  11:00:57 As a frequent user of Frognal way I am delighted to see the proposed plans for the redevelopment of 

#22. The existing building is in a very dilapidated condition and is truly an eyesore to all who pass it. 

The plans for the new building would greatly enhance the area and should be supported by all.

32 Mansfield Road

Hampstead

 Richard Jankel. SUPPEMPE

R

2015/3530/P 20/07/2015  14:41:25 Dear Sir or Madam,

I would care to endorse this application for a replacement house at 22 Frognal Way. I feel that a 

considerable amount of dissent emanates from certain residents of Church Row, which has little basis in 

fact. There is some history between the residents' associations of Church Row and Frognal Way, where 

we ultimately had divergent views with regard to the neighbourhood forum scheme. This certainly gave 

rise to some of the antipathy that exists in this matter. Irrespective of that which existed in the past, the 

existing structure has effectively nothing left of the original building.In addition, there was relatively 

little to commend the building. As my wife and I own 66 Frognal which is Grade II* and an icon of the 

Modern Movement, I feel that we are qualified to make a comment on another modern building. In 

summary, I believe that there really can be no objective grounds to reject this application and I would 

urge the Council to accept it.

Yours faithfully,

Richard Jankel.

66 Frognal

Hampstead

London

NW3 6XD
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